
 

Medan Area University Held an Introduction to Campus Life for New Students (PKKMB) 

for the 2018/2019 Academic Year 

 

Medan Area University (UMA) held an Introduction to Campus Life for New Students 

(PKKMB) for new students for the 2018/2019 academic year. Who participated in more or less 

3000 Medan Area University New Students from 7 Faculties. At the Campus 1 Student Center, 

Jl. Pool Number 1 Medan Estate on Thursday 06 -08 September 2018. 

The campus introduction event was attended by all Medan Area University functionaries, 

starting from the Head of the Haji Education Foundation Agus Salim Drs. HM Erwin Siregar, 

MA, Rector of the University of Medan Area Prof. Dr. Dadan Ramdan, M.Eng, M.Sc, Vice 

Chancellor for Academic Affairs Dr. Ir. Hj. Siti Mardiana, MSi, Vice Rector for administration 

and finance, Dr. Utary Maharany barus, SH, M.Hum, Vice Chancellor Bid. Student Affairs H. 

Muzzul, SH, M.Hum and Vice Chancellor Bid. Cooperation of Ir. Zulheri Noer, 

MP. Furthermore, there was also the postgraduate director Prof. Dr. Ir. Hj. Retna Astuti K., MS, 

as well as all Deans and Heads of the Medan Area University Bureau. 

Head of the Hajj Education Foundation Agus Salim Drs. HM Erwin Siregar, MBA gave his 

opening remarks and welcomed the new students to be healthy and stay enthusiastic. Students 

who take the PKKMB get many benefits that can be obtained, including knowing the lecture 

system at the Medan Area University. 

Furthermore, the Rector of the University of Medan Area in his remarks said that students must 

be disciplined and expect students to finish their study period on time, which is 3.5 years with a 

GPA above 3.00. All academicians play a role in improving the quality at Medan Area 

University and it is hoped that new students will also participate by being active students and 

following the lecture system well. 

With students studying on time and with good achievements, students have contributed to the 

Medan Area University to maintain the achievements that have been achieved, such as the title 

of the healthiest campus in North Sumatra, Accreditation of Study Programs with an A, and to 

maintain and add to other achievements. 

The program which is held regularly every year to welcome new students who will study at 

Universita Medan Area begins with the introduction of officials starting from the Chairman of 

the Foundation, the Chancellor, officials, deans and lecturers. 



PPSPT is a routine activity carried out so that new students get campus information. 


